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were in the Holocaust. Nazis

were attacking innocent

lives just because of their

religion. All the Jews are

trying to escape, including

many children. The Children

fight for their lives coming
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save their lives.

Escape: Children of the

Holocaust by Allan Zullo

Follow Halina's gripping

story, along with other
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accounts of children in the

Holocaust.These survivors

put up secret resistance,

used false identities, and

deceived the Nazis. Through

the remarkable kindness of

others and their own inner
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pages. 1 Review. A

collection of gripping true-

life accounts of children
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Book put together by: Allan
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different true stories about

kids that escaped from the
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Holocaust. They are based on

interviews with the author,

and are stories about lives

that you wouldn't want to

have.
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Physical Hiding Location: A

place to hide had to be

found. Through family and

friends, information spread

through a network of...

Daily Life: Each day, these

children woke up, knowing
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between 1938 and 1940 which
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Jewish children (without

their parents) to safety in

Great Britain from Nazi
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these documents in 1994.

They show photographs and

details for three children

who were brought to Britain

from...
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From a beloved voice in

children’s literature comes

this landmark memoir of hope

amid harrowing times and an

engaging and unusual

Holocaust story. With
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million copies, Uri

Shulevitz, one of FSG BYR’s

most acclaimed picture-book

creators, details the eight-

year odyssey of how he and

his Jewish family escaped

the terrors of the Nazis by
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Holocaust story. With

backlist sales of over 2.3

million copies, Uri

Shulevitz, one of FSG BYR’s

most acclaimed picture-book
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year odyssey of how he and

his Jewish family escaped

the terrors of the Nazis by

fleeing Warsaw for the

Soviet Union in Chance .
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Escape Children Of The

Holocaust By Allan Zullo.

Condition is "Like New".

Shipped with USPS Priority

Mail Padded Flat Rate

Envelope. Seller assumes all
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listing. Shipping and

handling. This item will

ship to United States, but

the seller has not specified

shipping options.
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Follow Halina's gripping

story, along with other

incredible, true-life

accounts of children in the

Holocaust.These survivors

put up secret resistance,
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deceived the Nazis. Through

the remarkable kindness of

others and their own inner

strength, these children

found a way to make it

through the horrors of the

war.
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Follow Halina's remarkable

story, along with other

captivating, true-life

accounts of children in the

Holocaust. These survivors
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used false identities, and

deceived the Nazis. Thanks

to the kindness of others

and their own inner

strength, these children

found a way to make it

through the horrors of the
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Escape : Children of the

Holocaust by Allan Zullo

(2011 ...

This collection relates the

true stories of Holocaust

survivors who were children
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heartbreaking tales of

courage and endurance in the

face of unimaginable loss

are a testimony to their

faith and strength of

spirit. This collection

relates the true stories of
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children during the war.

Their heartbreaking tales of

courage and endurance in the

face of uni ... see all.

Escape by Allan Zullo |

Scholastic
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children went into hiding to

escape Nazi persecution.

With identities disguised,

and often physically

concealed from the outside

world, these youngsters

faced constant... Plight of
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Plight of Jewish Children |

The Holocaust Encyclopedia

This book features seven

amazing true stories of

brave boys and girls who
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the Nazis during the

Holocaust. Their compelling

accounts are based on

exclusive, personal interv…
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Find helpful customer

reviews and review ratings

for Escape: Children of the

Holocaust at Amazon.com.

Read honest and unbiased

product reviews from our

users.
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A dozen prisoners managed to

escape into the dark night,

and 11 survived to join the

partisan forces fighting the
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bore testimony to the

horrors in the Ponar forest,

and the...

Holocaust Escape Tunnel

Discovered in Lithuania -

HISTORY
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(1910-2008), often known as

“Jolanta”, served as head of

the children’s department of

Zegota, the Polish Council

to Aid Jews. It was operated

by underground resistance...
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